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Traffic Alert: Lane Closure on Grimball Road   
 
Charleston County’s Public Works Department will begin construction Wednesday, December 2, 2020 on the Grimball 
Road Drainage Improvements project. Construction will require closing one lane on Grimball Road across from James 
Island Elementary School. 
 
Details: 
 

• One lane will be closed from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
• Work is scheduled from December 2 – December 11. 
• Flaggers will direct traffic.  
• Citizens are asked to use caution while driving through the construction area.  

 
The Grimball Road Drainage Improvements project includes the construction of a reinforced concrete pipe under Grimball 
and South Grimball Roadways. This will help to alleviate flooding issues in this area of James Island. For more 
information, please call Public Works Stormwater at 843-202-7639 or email stormwater@charlestoncounty.org.  
 
 

----------- 
 

 
 
 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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